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ND-082-04 
Bureau of Land Management 
South of Eel River and Centerville Beach County Park, 
west of Ferndale, Humboldt Co. 
Fleener Creek Trailhead Parking Area project 
Concur 
11/17/2004 
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ARNOLD SCHWARZBNBGGBR, GOVERNOR 

. November 17, 2004 

Re: ND-082-04, Bureau of Land Management (BLM) , Negative Determination for Fleener 
Creek Trailhead Parking Area project, south of Centerville Beach County Park, 
Humboldt County 

Dear Ms. Roush: 

The Commission staff has reviewed the above-referenced negative determination for the 
Fleener Creek Trailhead Parking Area project, which would consist of public access and 
parking improvements, including a graveled parking lot for 7 vehicles, restroom facilities, 
picnic tables, an information/interpretive kiosk, redwood fencing, and a 3 ft. wide, ~ mile long 
hiking trail down the slope to the mouth of Fleener Creek. 

The project would be located on federal land, improve public access, be compatible with the 
scenic visual quality of the area, avoid effects on environmentally sensitive habitat and 
archaeological resources, and include erosion controls to protect water quality. 

Therefore, we agree with your conclusion that the proposed project would not adversely affect 
coastal zone resources, and we hereby concur with your negative determination for this project 
made pursuant to Section 15 CFR 930.35 of the NOAA implementing regulations. Please 
contact Mark Delaplaine at (415) 904-5289 if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

cc: North Coast District Office 

Sincerely, 

0"' tJi r- y~.;.__ 
(fo-r) PETER M. DOUGLAS 

Executive Director 

California Department of Water Resources 
Governor's Washington, D.C., Office 


